
 
 

 
 
 
Greetings to the Graduation Class of '74!  
 
Our 50th Reunion is June 8th and, if you haven’t already, it's time to register and buy your ticket! 
There are 2 easy steps to follow: 

1. Complete the Google Registration form. Remember to hit 'submit' when completed.  

Registration Form   

2. Send an e-transfer for $70 per person to  1974lpci@gmail.com as outlined below.  Your 

ticket includes charcuterie boards, passed hearty appetizers, fruit and sweets as well as two 
drink tickets per person (cash bar after).  A perfect mix to catch up with friends. 

Do you have memorabilia to share such as photos, trophies, medals or clothing?  Label it well and 
bring it along. Meet Fronia (Peebles) and Helen (Brown) Papadopoulos (who are coordinating 
memorabilia) at the registration table. If you want to donate it to the school, label accordingly.   
 
All other details for the Reunion are included below. Please register and pay before May 10th to help us 
in planning.  
 
Questions? email:  lpci1974@gmail.com 
 
See you on June 8th! 
 
Your 50th Reunion Committee 
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